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Betreff: Nominations for Spring 2021 - University of Iceland 
  
Dear Partner, 
  
Warm greetings from the University of Iceland. We hope that you are all safe and well. 
  
This autumn, The University of Iceland is committed to complying with the 
recommendations of the Chief Epidemiologist and other authorities in relation to the 
COVID19 pandemic. Online teaching will form the foundation of the semester, but we 
also focus on options for on-campus learning particularly for new students (including 
exchange students). 
  
We are currently preparing for Semester 2 mobility, Spring 2021 and accepting 
nominations for exchange. The nomination deadline is 15 September. We hope that 
Spring 2021 will be a return to normal and that we can look forward to welcoming more 
students to the University of Iceland. We will however still organise teaching at the 
University with regards to recommendations of the Chief Epidemiologist and other 
authorities. 
  
The University has a webpage in English were students and staff can find information 
on the measures the University of Iceland is taking concerning COVID19 
pandemic https://english.hi.is/covid 
  
The Directorate of Health and The Department of Civil Protection and Emergency 
Management are responsible for a website which has detailed information COVID 19, 
including information for anyone visiting Iceland. This website is up to date and so we 
would advise you students interested in coming to Iceland to follow this 
website https://www.covid.is/english 
  
We will forward guidance on the specifics of the Spring semester once that is 
established in the coming months. 
 
Bestu kveðjur/Best regards. 
  
Aníta Hannesdóttir 
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